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Service Development and Screening

This poster provides a reminder that HIV is still a threat to our health and that to
avoid it, we should use a condom for protection. It also provides contact details for
the Genito Urinary Medicine (GUM) clinics in Northern Ireland and the Northern
Ireland AIDS Helpline Tel: 0800 137 437.
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